
ST MARGARET OF SCOTLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL  

DIGITAL OFFER DURING ISOLATION  

Please see information below regarding our school’s digital 

learning offer whilst your child is isolating.  

  

While your child is isolating – they can access 

learning via the Glow site. Glow works on 

computers, laptops, tablets, games consoles 

and mobile phones.  

1. Search ‘glow login’ on your internet browser 

and click on the page as shown here. 

 (The best browsers to use are Google Chrome 

or Microsoft Edge)  

 

2. Your child should type in their Glow login 

details which can be found on their login card 

which was sent home. If you are unable to find 

login details, please contact our school office.  

 

 

3. Once logged in – click the 

Microsoft Teams page which should 

appear on the launchpad as shown. 

If this does not appear – type 

‘Microsoft Teams’ into the search 

bar and it should appear.  

 

 

4. Your child should then click on their 

class Teams page. For example –  

 

 

 



5. Once on the class Teams page. Your 

child should click on ‘files’.  

6. Then access the folder called 

‘Learning from home’.  

Here they will find a grid with 

information on what learning activities 

to take part in.  

 

 

The grid will look similar to this -   

 

 

 

 

7. To access learning activities 

from NL Virtual Classroom, Esgoil 

and West OS… simple return to the 

Glow launchpad where these tiles 

should appear. See Step 1.  

 If you do not see these tiles – 

please search for them in the 

search bar as shown.  

 

8. Sumdog, Studyladder and all other activities can be accessed via your internet 

browser or by clicking on the links in the learning grid.  

9. Any completed work can be shared with 

your child’s class teacher via either the 

posts section of their Class Teams page or 

via their Class Notebook as shown here.  
 

Should you require any further assistance 

during this time – please contact our school 

office on 01236 632102 


